
TIGER TALES
September 27, 2019

Outing Club
grades 5-8

Seacoast Fun Park, 
Ropes Course

September 30
Departure:  3:15pm

Bus return arrival:  7:15pm

Activity fee:  $17.00 per person

Equipment necessary:
This activity is outdoors so dress for the weather, no flip 

flops

Bring a snack and drink as no food will be served

Please return permission slip and money to school by 
3:30pm Friday, September 27

WRITING CLUB
Love to write? 

Join the Writing 
Club! 

The first 5-week session starts next week (October 
1st) and runs through October 29th. Writers in 4th to 

8th grade are invited to meet on Tuesdays from 
3:25-4:25 in Mrs. Hogan's room. Students can get a 

sign up form from their teachers or from Mrs. 
Hogan. Forms are due on Monday, September 30th. 

Contact Mrs. Hogan for additional information.

SPORTS THIS WEEK

SOCCER
October 1

Home vs. Sacopee Valley
Girls 4:00pm / Boys 5:00pm

October 3
Home vs. Old Orchard Beach
Girls 4:00pm / Boys 5:00pm

CROSS COUNTRY
October 4

Scarborough
4:00pm



6th Grade Conservation 

Camp
The DCS sixth graders attended the University  

of Maine's Bryant Pond 4-H Camp and 
Learning Center on September 18, 19, and 20.  

The students learned about wildlife, 
conservation, gardening and other outdoors 
skills.  The days were spent hiking, canoeing, 
climbing the ropes course,  and many other 
activities.  We had a great time, and we all 

came back more knowledgeable about our 
natural world.



Durham Community School 
Middle School Dance

Friday, September 27, 2019  
6pm ~ 8:30pm   

Grades 6 through 8  
Admission Cost: $5.00

Come support the 8th Grade 
Class to help raise money for 

their end of the year class trip 
to Cow Island!





!"#$%"&'&%($
!)**$!"#$%&'$(")$*$&+,-./+0$1$&+2!!$

32445/.$50$260"$27256286.$!"#$
92:565.0$1$;"::,/5+<$

="/2+5"/0$2#.$>??#.452+.-$
@#"75-.-$5/$@2#+/.#0A5?$B5+A$%+,'($

$

-./0123$4$56789/:$;<$=>;?$
$

!+($%2@/7/:A2$B$CDEFGDE$

$

H/1I/0123$'8J/E9/:$;C<$=>;?$
$

!+($%2@/7/:A2$B$CKC>FLKC>$

+*,"-+M$%+&"N)*'OPP$2:/$)*,NM$-5$"*,)'Q$



Attention 8th Grade Parents:
The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for 
this year’s publication. If you have a digital copy, 
please email it to: kimber1572@gmail.com and if 
you have a photo that needs to be scanned, just 
drop off the photo at the of!ce and make sure 
that the                  students name is included                    
with the                     photo. We will return it to 
you as                              soon as possible. 

             Thank You

ATTENTION 
8th GRADE PARENTS:




